
   
     

To North Carolina community service organizations: 

The North Carolina GlaxoSmithKline Foundation and McREL International will be hosting four 

Question and Answer webinars about the Ribbon of Hope Program, eligibility, the application 

process, and reporting requirements in anticipation of the proposal deadline for Ribbon of 

Hope Grants, April 1, 2016. 

The North Carolina GlaxoSmithKline Foundation invites your organization to submit a proposal 

to the North Carolina GlaxoSmithKline Foundation Ribbon of Hope Program. Organizations that 

have applied for Ribbon of Hope funding in the past are encouraged to submit a new or revised 

Ribbon of Hope proposal. Ribbon of Hope grants support activities that advance science, health, 

and education in local communities across the state of North Carolina. The goal of the program 

is to have a positive impact on the lives of North Carolina’s citizens in each of the state’s 100 

counties. The Foundation awards grants of $25,000 to North Carolina community-based 

nonprofit 501(c) (3) organizations.  

These grants provide organizations with a one-time opportunity to develop a new initiative or 

to expand and/or enhance an existing project. An organization cannot receive more than one 

Ribbon of Hope grant.  

Established North Carolina community-based nonprofit organizations may apply. Individuals, 

faith-based organizations, and fraternal organizations are ineligible. No grants are made for 

general operating, construction or restoration projects, or for the provision of medical services 

or medications.  

Question and Answer webinars about the Ribbon of Hope Program will be held on the 

following dates. Click here to register:  http://tinyurl.com/RibbonofHopeQA-spring2016  

 Friday, February 19th  |  10:00 – 11:00 a.m. (EDT) 

 Tuesday, February 23rd  |  11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. (EDT)  

 Tuesday, March 1st  |  3:00  – 4:00 p.m. (EDT) 

 

http://tinyurl.com/RibbonofHopeQA-spring2016


This invitation does not guarantee funding; please read the Request for Proposals and explore 

the following links carefully to ensure your proposed program is consistent with the Ribbon of 

Hope Program.   

The Ribbon of Hope Request for Proposals, information on previous grantees, and 

frequently asked questions: http://www2.mcrel.org/NCGSKFRibbonOfHope/index.asp#  

Information on the North Carolina GlaxoSmithKline Foundation and the Ribbon of Hope 
Program:  http://www.ncgskfoundation.org/roh.html  

 

Please contact Jesse Rainey with any questions. We look forward to receiving your submission. 

Jesse Rainey 
Research Specialist 
McREL International  
4601 DTC Boulevard, Suite 500 
Denver, CO 80237-2596 
www.mcrel.org 
P: (303) 632-5590 
jrainey@mcrel.org 
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